Netley Abbey Junior School

Westwood Road, Netley Abbey, Southampton, Hampshire SO31 5EL Tel: 023 8045 373 I Fax: 023 8045 4240

E-mail: admin@netleyabbey-jun.hants.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs. Shirley Nicholas-Bond

Director of Teaching and Learning: Mrs. Rosie Earle

Head of School: Miss. Rosie Tebbutt



3rd May 2018

Dear Parents

RE: Year 5 - Healthy Snack Design Technology Project

Year 5 have been researching and designing a healthy snack as part of a design technology project. They will be spending some of next week calculating costs, producing and advertising the product with the hope of making a profit.

On Friday 11th May the children will hold a sale of these products. Please support Year 5's effort with their project by sending your child in with a small amount of change so that they can enjoy a tasty and nutritious snack on Friday 11th May at break time. These healthy snacks will be fruit based and in the range of 20p - 50p.

Please note that the kitchen tuck shop will be closed for this day.

Many thanks in advance to all of our potential customers.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Wakeford Teaching and Learning Leader for Upper School



